Good Afternoon Stokesdale Parents,

This is Mrs. Bennett, Principal of Stokesdale Elementary .  Thank you parents for helping to make another "Great" week of school this past week!  Thank you especially to PTO for a successful and exciting Viking Vault fundraiser!  The positive atmosphere on Friday and throughout the fundraiser has brought the school, community, staff, and parents together.  Our first Curriculum Night will be on October 12 for K-2 from 5-7pm.  See flyer attached to this connect-ed for more information. We hope all K-2 parents can attend. 

Please make sure your students bring their One Cards to school with them each day in order to get on the buses, use in cafeteria, use in media center, and to enter the school building each day.  Students will need to wear their One Cards EVERYDAY to school. 

If your child test positive for COVID, please call Mrs. Bennett in order for her to walk you through the steps you will need to be able to return to school.  

Thank you to everyone who has supported the Viking Vault! We officially hit our goal of raising $20,000 on Friday morning!

This Tuesday, October 10th is Domino’s pizza night! Skip the cooking and eat at Domino’s in Oak Ridge, 10% of all proceeds will be donated to our school.

The PTO will be selling the new line of Spirit Wear on K-2 Curriculum Night on Thursday, October 12th! There will also be a brand new online store, look for information about how to buy online next week!

We're very excited about our upcoming Scholastic Book Fair.  It will be October 13-October 20. All students will shop during their media specials time.  
We have some exciting things happening during our family night on Thursday October 19 from 5-7pm. Thank you for your continued support of our school and especially our school library.  All profits from the book fair go directly to our library to purchase new books for students to check out and enjoy! 

The Charleston Wrap shopping for schools fundraiser continues on until Monday, October 16th!

If you or someone you know is struggling with higher food costs or the reduction in SNAP benefits, we are here to help!  Guilford Backpack Ministry volunteers bring shelf stable weekend meals to our school each week that will help feed the family of each student enrolled in the program.  If you would like more information, please contact the school or you can fill out the application for Guilford Backpack Ministries food program below... https://forms.gle/ookfHDpSXqFuvW1t6. 

If you plan on picking up your student from school early, please call before 1:30 so we can have your student ready for dismissal. The lunch menu for this week is posted to the Stokesdale Elementary Facebook Page and on our Stokesdale Elementary website.  We are looking forward to a great week here at Stokesdale where "Alone Vikings Can Achieve Success, Together Vikings Can Achieve Excellence". Thanks for listening and have a great evening!
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Thursday, Oct. 12
5:00 - 7:00pm

Parents & Guardians - Please
join your child's teacher to learn
more about what and how your

child learns. Attend one of two
session options beginning at
5:00 and 6:00.
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